

## St. Mary's Catholic Church

519 E. 4th Street Alton, IL 62002 (618) 465-4284 / (618) 463-4637 fax



## PHOTO OR VIDEO PERMISSION SLIP

St. Mary's Parish maintains a web site, publishes brochures and printed materials which contain photographs, videos and articles about parish activities. We would like your permission to use these pictures and/or videos on our website, in the church bulletin and/or on our bulletin board. Pictures or videos would be selected to highlight parish activities such as PSR, Vacation Bible School, altar serving and youth group outings. The pictures will only be used by St. Mary's Catholic Church to show the many ways our children and youth can have fun while living out their Catholic faith!

We are very careful not to have the children's names attached to photographs or videos and where images of children are used, the parish abides by the codes outlined by the Diocese of Springfield to ensure child's safety

Should children's names appear in text documents it will be their first name only. We only use the first letter of a surname should there be more than one child with the same first name in that class.

A child's name and photograph would never be used together, unless individual parental permission was sought on each occasion.

Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of photos of your children:

	-OR-	
NO. Please DO NO	Γ use any photos or videos of my child.	
Child(ren)'s Name(s) (PLEA	E PRINT):	
1	4	_
2	5	_
3	6	_
Parent/Guardian's Name (P	EASE PRINT):	

For questions or concerns about this form, please feel free to contact the Safety Coordinator at 618.465.4284.

Date: